STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Mail Stop PV-11 o Olympia, Washington 98504-8711 o (206) 459-6000

August 2, 1995

Ms. Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair
Hanford Advisory Board

800 NW Sixth Avenue, Suite 342
Portland, OR 97209-3715

Dear Ms. Reeves:

The Department of Ecology and the Environmental Protection Agency accept the consensus
advice #25 of the Hanford Advisory Board regarding the need to be more efficient, cost effective
and responsive to the citizens of the Northwest in our public involvement efforts. We believe
the agencies need a process to reach the broader public and involve them in cleanup decisions
at Hanford.

Currently we are investigating options for television and satellite broadcasts of public meetings.
We hope this technology will become a catalyst for improving future public meetings and
hearings on Hanford Cleanup issues.

We are planning to revise the Community Relations Plan for the Hanford site this fall. As part
of that process, we hope to incorporate ideas suggested in the public involvement strategy, as well
as other innovative ideas forwarded from members of the public and the HAB public involvement
committee.

As always, we appreciate the Board’s interest in public involvement activities and continue to
welcome your interaction.

Sincerely, L —L\

Michael Wilson Carol Rushin

Program Manager Associate Director
Nuclear Wasté Program Hazardous Waste Division

Washington State Department of Ecology U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

Response to HAB Consensus Advice #25 (June.1-2, 1995)
Consolidating Public Involvement Activitics :
Letter from Michael Wilson, Ecology, and Carol Rushin, EPA, dated August 2, 1995

&



